RECEIVED
LEGAL NOTICE MAY 18 2024
LEDYARD PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSIONBY:
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS Name:

The Ledyard PZC will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, May 30, 2024 at 6pm at the Town
Hall Annex, 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT for the following application:

PZ#24-2RESUB - 96, 98 & 100 Stoddards Wharf Rd, Ledyard, CT - Applicant/Owner,
Avery Brook Homes, LL.C for an 18-Lot Resubdivision/Affordable Housing Development
pursuant to CT General Statutes §8-30g.

A copy of the application and all supporting documents is available at the Land Use Dept.at
Town Hall, 741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy, Ledyard, CT.

FOR PUBLICATION IN THE DAY ON Thursday, May 16, 2024
and Thursday, May 23, 2024.



